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November 13, 1997

Maria Elena Varela
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Maria:

You are cordially invited to attend a holiday reception honoring each of our 1997 “Profiles 
of Excellence.” The reception will be held on Wednesday, December 10th 
6:00PM-8:00PM in the Channel 7 Studios at the ABC Broadcast Center, 900 Front 
Street, San Francisco.

You will be presented with an award during the reception. We hope that you can come to 
meet our other “Profiles of Excellence” honorees, as well as community representatives 
and Channel 7 staff.

Please RSVP by calling (415) 954-7837 before Friday, December 5th.

Sincerely,

Ginny

Rose Guilbault
Director of Public Affairs

Ginny Yamate J
Community Relations Manager
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